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Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water

Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln

counties

1 message !

Shaun Griffin <shaungrif@aol.com> Thu, Nov 17, 2011 at 3:04 PM
Reply-To: Shaun Griffin <shaungrif@aol.com>

To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com DCNR/D WR
Nov 17, 2011 RECE|VED
State Engineer Jason King DEC 01 201
NV
Dear State Engineer Jason King State Engineer King, LAS VEGAS OFFICE

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50
billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate
Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over

a huge area.
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Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this i

project.
Dear Mr. King,

| strongly encourage you to oppose building a pipeline fo transfer -l
water from the Great Basin to the Las Vegas Valley. | would recommend
other solutions— desalinization and continued conservation in the _ 2
Vegas Valley. Many communities in the West are dealing with the ' e
scarcity of water, however, we do not have the luxury of abundant

resources anywhere in the West to do so. We must learn to live within

our limits-- reduce, reuse, and recycle.
Thank you.

Shaun Griffin

P.O. Box 702

Virginia City, NV 89440

Sincerely,

Shaun Griffin

PO Box 702
Virginia City, NV 89440-0702
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